
H.R. 82 has passed the House!   

Now on to the Senate with companion bill S. 597.  Contact Ted Budd and 
Thom Tillis now! 

Late afternoon on November 12, 2024 a motion was made to bring H.R. 82 to 
the House floor for a vote.  A 2/3 vote was required to pass.  The bill passed  
with a vote of  327-75!! 

Now on to the Senate.  The Senate companion bill is S-597. 

Please contact Senator Ted Budd or one of his assistants at one of his local 
offices:   

Advance 336-941-4470.                          Raleigh 984-349-5061.    

Asheville 828-333-4130.                         Wilmington 910-218-7600.     

You may send him an email at www.budd.senate.gov/contact.   

 

Please also contact Senator Thom Tillis or one of his assistants at one of his 
local offices: 

Raleigh 919-856-4630.                             Charlotte 704-509-9087.    

Greenville 252-329-0371.                       Hendersonville 828-693-8750.  

Greensboro 336-885-0685.  

You may send him an email at www.tillis.senate.gov/contact.   

 

This legislation needs to pass before they leave for the holidays! 
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